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     Welcome back.  As we begin this new year of 2020 there are 
somethings to keep in mind. 

1.As tax season approaches, you will need to go to 
www.psea.org/direcdues to see how much dues you paid in.                         

2.As this New Year begins, we have many new teachers that have 
been hired by the district.  Building Reps please talk to   
them about becoming a new member. 

                      
3.At the beginning of this New Year, we are currently 1129     

members strong. 

4.Remember when you go out on a leave of any kind the 
remainder of your dues will be deducted. 

Respectfully submitted by: 
  Denise Solecki 
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